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The Whilton Newsletter now has two editors as Rochelle Lye is having a break.  We would 
welcome another to our team; so if you are interested, please do contact us. 
 
We had real proof that parishioners do read the Newsletter, as we heard from at least  two 
sources that we had omitted the “apple” from the apple cake recipe in the last Newsletter! 
We will remedy this in the next issue. 
 
We thank all those who send in articles and reports, and it is especially pleasing when these 
arrive without even a request.  If you feel like contributing something, please do.  Apart from 
our regular reports , we depend on information from you, our readers, and we hope that the 
Newsletter serves as a reminder of activities and a form of connection within the community.   
The village website www.whilton_village.net is also important for this, and we appreciate the 
work of Gerry Heeley, who runs it.  
 
We thank the Parish Council for their financial support, and the group of faithful volunteer 
deliverers of the Newsletter.   
 
Anthea Hiscock and Karen Whitcombe  
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